
150 RIVER STREET PETITION
We, the residents of 150  River Street are asking TCHC to set a meeting to discuss  
plans to create a GYM FACILITY. 

During the COVID Lockdowns many of our residents walk the hallways, the stairs,  
the lobbies, the parking lot, to stay active and healthy 

I noticed the absence of a gym space when I moved In 2 years ago, now as your new  
Tenant Rep I am prepare to advocate for my Residents, Neighbours, Friends for a  
Gym Facility at 150 River Street 

Please continue signing my petition list when completed It will go to the local Huh   
Service Office which is 110 River Street and a copy will be delivered to our local  
Councilor Robin Buxton-Potts. 

Sincerely

Barbara Castledine

Tenant Representative
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